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• 25th March—Franklin class 
trip to Woburn Safari Park 

• 28th March—Non Uniform 
day 

• 28th March—Last day of 
Spring term 

• 16th April—Start of Summer 
term 

• 19th April—Curie class trip 
to Abington Park Museum  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
• 25th April—Newton Class 

trip to Thrift Farm 
• w/c 29th April—Hodgkin 

class Bikeability Level 2 
• Friday 17th May—Coffee 

Morning—Raising Confident 
Children 

• 24th May—Year 6 Activity 
Day 

 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Easter Raffle 
Next week raffle tickets will be on sale 
at the front gate in the morning and 
on the main playground at the end of 
the day. £1 per 
ticket. 

 

 
 

End of Term 
Just a reminder that the Spring term ends 
on Thursday 28th March.  There will be no 
newsletter next week.  We hope that you 
have a really lovely few weeks.  We return 
to school on Tuesday 16th April., and are 
looking forward to lots of summer term fun 
and learning! 

Non-uniform Day 
Don’t forget that the last day of term 
will be non-uniform day. Children can 
wear their own clothes for a £1 dona-
tion to school fund. Over the last few 
months donations have paid for rabbit 
food and bedding, garden seeds and 
equipment, a visit from Atomic Tom, 
new books for the library. We are real-
ly grateful for these donations as it 
helps provide the little extras for our 
children. 

SENDIA AWARD  
I’m delighted to inform you that we have 
been awarded the SENDIA award for excel-
lent special educational need and disabilities 
provision. Thank you to our parents who 
were part of the assessment process for this 
award and a huge well done to everyone in-
volved. 

Damien Hinds 
This week Mrs Matthews received a 
letter from Damien Hinds (Minister for 
Schools) congratulating us for again 
being in the top 1% of all school na-
tionally for reading, writing and maths. 
If you would like to read the letter you 
can see it on our social media account 
in X @Johnhellins 

Reading 
During the holiday please do encour-
age your child to read daily. To sup-
port with this the school library will be 
open on Tuesday 9th April between 
9.30am and 12 noon.  
Please drop in to change your child’s 
book. 


